
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
5:39:35	PM	
	
The	abject	failure	of	successive	governments	to	protect	consumers	from	the	
avarice	of	power	companies	needs	rectifying.	At	least,	the	feed-in	tariff	should	
match	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	Whilst	recent	governments	have	been	
insipid	in	their	actions	to	minimise	global	warming,	to	allow	the	ongoing	gouging	
by	these	power	companies	of	Australian	citizens	who	have	taken	steps	to	reduce	
the	impact	of	fossil	fuels	is	shameful.	
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